
Dear Sir/Madam, 
I am writing to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
Please could you provide a breakdown of the following information for the last five full years (this 
can be academic, calendar or financial years depending on how the information is recorded): 
1. How much was spent on textbooks by a) primary schools and b) secondary schools per year?  
2. How much was spent on all classroom learning resources by a) primary schools and b) secondary 
schools per year? 
3. What was the total amount of funding given to a) primary schools and b) secondary schools by the 
Local Education Authority each year, and how many schools did that funding relate to? 
4. What was the number of a) primary school and b) secondary school children in the Local Education 
Authority each year? 
 
Dear Requester,  
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of Information Request. 
 
I am now able to provide you with the information supplied by the relevant department Please see 
attached file. 
 
Answer for Q4 below: 
 

Date Phase Pupils 

Jan-18 
Primary 71,799 

Secondary 47,387 

Jan-17 
Primary 71,202 

Secondary 46,815 

Jan-16 
Primary 69,746 

Secondary 46,651 

Jan-15 
Primary 68,368 

Secondary 46,823 

Jan-14 
Primary 66,735 

Secondary 47,382 
Source: School Census of the stated year 
 
Excludes dual registered pupils in their subsidiary setting 
Secondary phase includes primary aged pupils in one all through school and one school with a year 6 
intake. 
Does not include pupils in PRU or special schools. 
 
I hope this now satisfies your request, and should you have any further enquiries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
 
In addition to this and for future reference Nottingham County Council regularly publishes previous 
FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  
  

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/


You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to 
the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 
or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above.   
 
Kind Regards 
 
Complaints, Information & Mediation Officer. 
Complaints and Information Team 
Chief Executive’s Dept 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 
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